



Testimonials from the Royal College of Midwives for Donna Ockenden.


'I don't think I have taken the time yet to say a big thanks to you personally and professionally for 
all your recent hard work and support to me as the new Director of the RCM. What a great job you 
did at last weeks HOMS. Thanks so much for making my first HOMS meeting as Director so 
successful.


I would also like to say many thanks for the lovely visit we had when the General Secretary and I 
came to visit your maternity services. The General Secretary left your Trust impressed to see such 
strong leadership and commitment from the midwives and joined up thinking with the wider Trust. 
Please convey my thanks on behalf of the RCM for a wonderful day and tell them all to keep up the 
excellent work. Your culture is what midwifery is all about.


Director of The Royal College of Midwives - October 2008



What a wonderful day I had in Portsmouth, thank you so much for your generosity and hospitality 
and for the opportunity to meet so many midwives and mothers. I was very impressed to see such 
vibrancy, happiness and contentment in a unit.


Once again, Donna, my heartfelt thanks to you and your team for making one of my last visits 
around the country as General Secretary a most memorable one.

General Secretary of The Royal College of Midwives - October 2008


May I take this opportunity of thanking you for your contribution as Chair of the HOMS group. I 
realise the commitment that is involved and it is very much appreciated.


The Royal College of Midwives - June 2007

 

Thank you for speaking at this years Education and Heads of Midwifery. Conference. The feedback 
from the conference has been very positive and delegates have expressed a lot of interest in the 
presentations. We very much value your support and input into this event.


Education & Professional Development Advisor and  Events coordinator - December 2006


I thought I would take the opportunity to thank you for your much appreciated contribution to the 
RCM conference. The forum went really well in my opinion and I have subsequently had very good 
feedback from delegates and colleagues. It was good to meet you and once again, on behalf of the 
RCM and personally, please accept my gratitude and thanks for your excellent participation in our 
debate.


Director of Employment Relations and Development - May 2006


On behalf of the Royal College of Midwives, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your contribution to the programme, which was key to the conferences success. The College was 
very impressed at the calibre of presentations made and feel that this is reflected in the delegate 
numbers present at all sessions, despite the very full programme. Thank you for your obvious 
efforts in this regard. Thank you once again for your continued support of the Royal College of 
Midwives.'


Head of Communication - May 2006










 



